
 
November 3, 2017 

 

Parents & Students: 

  

Georgetowne Band and Chorus students will be performing on Friday, November 

10th for the Veteran’s Ceremony.  The ceremony will be held in the GMS 

gymnasium and will begin at 1:15 p.m.  This ceremony is open to the public. 

 

This performance will count as a performance grade for both band and chorus.  

All band and chorus students are expected to wear their black performance polo 

along with tan khaki pants, black shoes, and black socks.   Due to the schedule, 

students encouraged to wear their performance clothes all day because there 

may not be ample time to change. 

 

Group chorus pictures are planned to be taken on this day as well since the 

students will be in their performance clothes. 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us……..382-3456. 
 

Mr. Woods      Mrs. Woods 
GMS Band Director     GMS Chorus Director 

bwoods@dist102.org     hwoods@dist102.org 
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